CEPP Meeting #30 02/26/01

Present: Adam Abramowitz, Sandy Baum (acting chair), Sue Bender, John Brueggemann
(chair), Pat Fehling, Pat Oles, Lary Opitz, David Peterson
The meeting was brought to order at 1:30 pm in the UWW/MALS conference room

1. The minutes from meeting #29 were approved.

2. Sandy initiated a conversation about the responses received from the campus
wide memo concerning implementation options that John Brueggemann sent out
from CEPP.

a. 'There has been no response on the CEPP’s web site.

b. Penny Jolly posed a question concerning the impact of implementation on
majors/minors. Sue Bender will meet with chairs and discuss options.

c. Lary reported on CFG’s position on the current status of the new core
curriculum (as requested by CEPP).

d. There was further discussion as to what should be presented at the faculty
meeting on Friday (03/02/01).

3. There was a discussion concerning the status of the new guidelines for the new
curriculum. It was decided that the draft version would be posted in the CEPP
web page. John would also send a copy to CC for their feedback.

Meeting was adjourned at (David, can you fill in anything else that I missed?- thanks).

Respectfully submitted,

Pat Fehling



